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With Appreciation to ALICE KIENITZ who, once again,  
dedicated considerable time and effort to update,  

print and distribute our community directory.  
 

Please review your listing.  If edits to your information is needed,  
either now or in the future, kindly email  

Alice:  d1760n25@gmail.com  
with changes/additions and we will also circulate in future Voice of the Villas  

so everyone can update their copy.  Thank you. 
 
 

 
 

Check out the Pool Bulletin Board which features a few of our favorite Villa 
neighbors.... 

 
Congratulations to ANITA JUSTICE 

who was honored by the Epiphany Cathedral 
Council of Catholic Women with a Special First Time Award  

recognizing her many years of volunteer service. 
AND a very happy 92nd Birthday to Anita 

on Saturday, May 1. 
Anita's motto,  "keep on giving...and keep on going". 

 
Also.... 

Jane Murphy and Barbara Rao 
were recognized for their beautifying efforts as members of 

 The Flower Guild at Good Shepherd Episcopal Church. 
 

 
 
 
 
CURRENT VILLA ONGOING ACTIVITIES 
Monday - Friday, 10:00 am 
Pool Aerobics 
 
Wednesday, 4:00 pm 
Ladies Gathering at Gazebo 
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FUTURE ACTIVITIES 
We would like to resume additional activities that have been popular in the past and 
seek volunteers to "get the ball rolling again".  If you would like to take the lead, 
send me an email (marjoe1988@verizon.net), noting your preferred sport 
and I will post a sign up sheet at the bulletin board, and also spread the word in the 
next Voice so interested folks can contact you re: preferred day/time.  Many 
thanks.  Truly, it "takes a Village (or Villa) to make things happen. 
 

• Shuffleboard  -- Sign Up Sheet is on Pool Bulletin Board now 
• Tennis 
• Pickle Ball 
• Bocce 
• Other ???? 

 
 

 
HELPFUL WEBSITES 
http://www.myvocc.com (The Villas) 
http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.come (Chestnut Creek Masters)  
http://www.nextdoorvenice.com (Surrounding community) 
http://www.visitvenice.org (Venice Island) 
 

 
 

DID YOU KNOW... 
With Spring Cleaning in the air 

'THE BUY NOTHING PROJECT'  
on Facebook is a resource to give and get/borrow items  

from plant cuttings to pianos at no cost. 
 

 
 

 

SAFE TRAVELS TO ALL VILLA NEIGHBORS 
HEADING NORTH IN MAY 

CAN'T WAIT TO WELCOME YOU BACK IN THE 
FALL. 

SAFE AND RELAXING SUMMER TO EVERYONE! 
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